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April 9, 2015 

 
 
 

Jeffrey M. Taylor 

General Manager 

Vegetation Control Service, Inc. 

2 Killeen Street 

North Walpole, NH 03609 

 

RE: Variance Permit for CMR 01-026, Chapter 29 

Dear Mr.Taylor: 

This letter will serve as your variance permit for the control of weeds within the transmission line at the Kibby Wind 

Power Project for 2015. This permit is valid until December 31, 2015. 

In discussing the original permit, the Board of Pesticides Control (BPC) added a caveat which will also hold for this 

season: because the intent is to spray wetlands when there is no surface water present, and because such areas can 

quickly become wet during a rain event, the BPC added as a condition to the variance that there be no rain predicted 

for the area for the 24 hour period following applications. Please bear in mind that your permit is also based upon your 

company adhering to the precautions listed in Section IX of your variance application. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact me at 287-2731. 

Sincerely, 

Henry Jennings 

Director 

Maine Board of Pesticides Control 
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